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From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 4:26 PM
To: 'ajshaw'
Subject: RE: NRC Consultation.

Thank you, Ardis. 
 

From: ajshaw [mailto:ajshaw@gondtc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 4:20 PM 
To: Bjornsen, Alan 
Subject: Re: NRC Consultation. 
 
malex@spiritlakenation.com.  You're welcome. 
  
Ardis 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Bjornsen, Alan  
To: ajshaw@gondtc.com  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2011 2:00 PM 
Subject: FW: NRC Consultation. 
 
Do you have Marty Alex’s e-mail address?  Thank you 
 
Alan 
 

From: ajshaw [mailto:ajshaw@gondtc.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 12:04 PM 
To: Bjornsen, Alan 
Subject: Re: NRC Consultation. 
 
Mr. Bjornsen, please direct your questions at Mr. Alex.  I am not aware of a THPO at this time, but he would be the one 
to ask.  I only manage their tribal government archives. 
  
Have a good day, Mr. Bjornsen. 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Bjornsen, Alan  
To: ajshaw  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 10:58 AM 
Subject: RE: NRC Consultation. 
 
Thank you, Ms. Shaw, for your timely response.  Who is the THPO for the Spirit Lake Tribe (if you have 
one)?  
 

From: ajshaw [mailto:ajshaw@gondtc.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 10:59 AM 
To: darwin b; ryanktonsr@spiritlakenation.com; Bjornsen, Alan 
Cc: jredfox@spiritlakenatio.com; hopstyd@spiritlakenation.com; clarise Brownshield; Marty Alex 
Subject: Re: NRC Consultation. 
 
Good morning, Mr. Bjornsen:  The contact person for this is Mr. Marty Alex, Tribal Administrator.  The information that 
you sent via Mary Cavanaugh was, in turn, sent on to the administrative offices. 
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Ms. Ardis J. Shaw, Director 
Spirit Lake Tribe Central Repository Project 
Box 359 
Fort Totten, ND 58335 
701 766 1907 (w) 
  
   
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: Bjornsen, Alan  
To: Ardis Shaw  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 5:57 AM 
Subject: FW: NRC Consultation. 
 
Ms. Shaw, 
 
Lana Gravatt of the Yankton Sioux Tribe sent me an e-mail stating that the Yankton, and nine other Sioux 
Tribes would be attending the FCC Consultation at Sylvan Lake.  I need to ask you two questions: 
 

1.    Will you be attending the FCC consultation, and not the NRC consultation for the Ross project? 
 

2.    If you will attend the FCC consultation, would you be able to attend the NRC consultation for the 
Ross project, if it was re-scheduled? 

 
3.    When would be the best time to re-schedule? 

 
Thank you for your timely response. 
 
 

Alan B. Bjornsen 
Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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